
Dear Sir, 
 
As a shareholder in Telstra, I am concerned that the proposed draconian legislation regarding 
the possible forced break up of a private company, namely Telstra, is not in the best interests 
of Australia, the telecommunications field, nor of the shareholders.    
 
Yours faithfully,  
Beryl Mary Casling 
 


